
 
Shri Prahlad Kumar Sinha, Member (Finance), Department of Telecommunications, 
GoI Visits ITI Limited 

 
Shri Prahlad Kumar Sinha, Member 

(Finance), Department of 

Telecommunications, GoI visited ITI 

Limited on July 24, 2021. He was 

welcomed by Shri R M Agarwal, 

CMD, ITI Limited in the presence of 

Shri D. Venkateswarlu, Director 

(Production), Shri Rajeev Srivastava, 

Director (Finance), Brig. B C Sharma, 

Unit Head, ITI Bangalore Plant, senior officers, representatives of ITI employees’ union and officers’ 

association at Bengaluru.  

 

During the visit, Shri P K Sinha witnessed the state-of-the-art manufacturing facilities like SMT Line, 3D 

Printing, WiFi Production, Data Centre, R&D and Startup Hub at ITI Bangalore Plant.  



Shri P K Sinha along Shri R M Agarwal, CMD, Shri D. Venkateswarlu, Director (Production) and Dr. 

Shashikalamoorthy, CMO-MS visited ITI Hospital and inspected the facilities at the hospital.  

 

Shri P K Sinha also visited ITI Corporate 

Office. Shri R M Agarwal, CMD, ITI Limited 

welcomed him in the presence of Shri D. 

Venkateswarlu, Director (Production), Shri 

Rajeev Srivastava, Director (Finance), Shri 

B. Kasiviswanathan, CVO, Brig. B C 

Sharma, Unit Head, ITI Bangalore Plant 

and senior officers.  

 

A meeting was organized to review the status of ongoing projects. Shri R M Agarwal provided an 

overview of the Company. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

On the occasion, Shri Sinha held discussions with Management Officers and reviewed the performance 

of the Company. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


